
 

MCG message 
 
To:   All Blue Cross Complete providers 
 
Date:  June 6, 2024 
 
Subject: Updates to the MDHHS Medicaid Provider Manual available in July 
 
The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services has updated the online version of the 
MDHHS Medicaid Provider Manual. The manual will be available on July 1, 2024, at 
michigan.gov/medicaidproviders. 
 
If changes were made in a chapter, a note will appear in the affected section/subsection title of 
that chapter's table of contents. If both technical and bulletin incorporation changes apply to 
the section/subsection, color coding will reflect any bulletin-related changes.  
 
Any questions regarding the MDHHS Medicaid Provider Manual should be directed to Provider 
Inquiry, Department of Health and Human Services, P.O. Box 30731, Lansing, Michigan 48909-
8231, or e-mail at ProviderSupport@michigan.gov. Providers may also call 1-800-292-2550.  
 
If you have additional questions, please contact your Blue Cross Complete provider account 
executive or Provider Inquiry at 1-888-312-5713. 
 

 
 
 
*Our website is mibluecrosscomplete.com. While website addresses for other organizations are provided for reference, 
Blue Cross Complete doesn’t control these sites and isn’t responsible for their content. 

 

http://www.michigan.gov/medicaidproviders

